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CARGILL APR 18 1498

BUREAU OF

FERTILIZER, INC. AIR REGULATION

P.O. Box 9002 = Bartow, Florida 33831 + Telephone 941-534-9610 « FAX 941-534-9680

April 9, 1996
Certified Mail: P 013 142 536

Mr. Al Linero, P.E.

Bureau of Air Regulation

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blairstone Rd.

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Dear Mr. Linero:
SUBJECT: Permit AC29-241660 and PSD-FL.-209 Time Extension

The purpose of this letter is to request an extension of the expiration date of the above-referenced
permit untit October 30, 1998. This extension is requested to accommodate long engineering
and delivery times for the upgraded equipment and to coincide with plant turn-around schedules.
Please find enclosed a check in the amount of $50 te cover the processing fee.

Should you have any questions, or require additional information, please feel free to contact me
at (941) 534-9613.

Sincerely,

FooR Tar—

vid B. Jellerson, P.E.,
Environmental Superintendent

cc: Daigle
: Morris
Fernandez
Buff (KBN)
File P-1o-1@
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v REMOVE CHECK ALONG THIS PERFORATION - ¥

THIS CHECK IS PRINTED IN TWD COLORS. DO NOT ACCEPT UNLESS BLUE AND BROWN ARE PRESENT.

CARGILL Norwest Bank Lewistown, N.A. T 577235797
FERTILIZER, INC. 7 pate. - |[vENDOR NUMBER]| AMOUNT
041196 || 4115 [jgreesseresnnsg,of
g‘:ﬁ op Fifty and NO/100 Dollars
PAY FLORIDA DEPT, OF ENVIRONMENTAL
totnz  PROTECTION
2600 BILAIR STONE ROAD
ORDER OF  TAJ LAHASSEE FL 32399-.2400 AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE
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